
PUBLIC NOTICE  

BID NUMBER U17-06 

“Zinc-orthophosphate” 

PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA 

 

The City of Phenix City will receive sealed bids at 601 12
th

 Street, 2
nd

 floor, for Zinc 

orthophosphate to be used at the Water Filtration plant until 2:15 P.M. Eastern Time, 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 and publicly open immediately thereafter in the 

Phenix City Council Chambers at City Hall, 1111 Broad Street, Phenix City, Alabama. 

Copies of the bid form can be obtained by requesting bid number U17-06 at the Phenix 

City Utilities Department, 1119 Broad Street, 1
st
 Floor, Phenix City, Alabama. For 

additional information please contact Mike Smisek, Plant Superintendent at 334-291-

4757.   

 

The following is a list of the materials: 

Item 
No. Item  

Quantity 
 

1 Blended Zinc orthophosphate (3:1) est 100,000 

 


